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 Ruby News 

This week the children have been retelling the story of Little Red Riding Hood through role 

play and continued retelling the Three Little Pigs in our outside area. It would be great to 

read different traditional tales at home to help with retelling and understanding the order 

of stories. 

  

In maths we have explored height by measuring and ordering our painted flowers to see 

how tall they are. The children are getting really good at using language of tallest, 

shortest, taller and shorter.  

 

Following discussions about global warming the children have explored freezing and 

melting in the environment. Some have also made posters using collage and drawing to 

make people aware of the problems.  

 

We are very keen to have family members come in and help Ruby class 

whenever possible either mornings or afternoons. If you are interested then 

please ask for a DBS form (for safeguarding certificate) from the office to fill 

out to get the process started! Have a lovely half term!  

Miss Tyler  ☺ 


